

ENGLISH EXAM

WILL PEOPLE LIVE ON THE MOON?

Some day people will live on the moon. Scientist now believe that in the year 2050 this will be possible. A group of astronauts will leave the earth and their journey will take them four days. Scientists now believe there is a large ice lake on the dark side of the moon. This ice will be melted to provide water. So astronauts will be able live on the dark side of the moon, because there will be drinking water on that side.

The astronauts will live in special buildings. These buildings will have air so that they can breathe. They will not have to wear their spacesuits inside the buildings. They will not have to do the housework but robots will. They will take a pill three times a day for their vitamin supplies. Each group of four astronauts will live on the moon for six months then they will return to earth.



→ Read the text. Answer the questions A and B.
(leia o texto e faça o que é pedido)

1. What do the scientist believe in the year 2050?

- a) People will spend six months on the moon.
- b) People will build cities on the moon.
- c) People will cook meals on the moon.

2. Where will the astronauts live?

- a) They will build some wood houses to live in.
- b) They will build some boats to live in.
- c) They will build some buildings to live in.

3. How long will the journey take them to the moon?

- a) It will take them 4 weeks to get to the moon.
- b) It will take them 4 days to get to the moon.
- c) It will take them 4 months to get to the moon.

B) Write (T) true or (F) false to the sentences about the text:

- a) () The special buildings will have air.
- b) () The astronauts will have to wear spacesuits inside the special buildings.
- c) () The astronauts will do the housework.
- d) () The astronauts will not eat any food.
- e) () The astronauts will have to wear spacesuits inside the special buildings.
- f) () The astronauts will live on the dark side of the moon.
- g) () The astronauts will take 4 days to get to the moon.

→ Arrange these sentences into good ones
(reorganize as frases corretamente):

1. to Bali – My uncle – will go – tomorrow morning.

2. this – on Sunday – will do – I.

3. a computer – My parents – will buy – for me.

4. your Birthday party – next week – They – will come to.

5. My daughter – from school – will arrive – late.



→ Match the predictions with the pictures (relacione as frases com a imagem correspondente):

- (a) I will go on a diet.
- (b) I will get a new secretary.
- (c) I will not listen in on other's conversations.
- (d) I will not forget my school supplies.
- (e) I will marry a rich man.

